



Newsletter

The Christmas break has finally arrived and what a wonderful week it has been at Woden! On behalf of myself and all the staff can I wish you all a very Merry Christmas. We look forward to seeing you all in the New Year.

Mrs. S Walmsley

Headteacher

News and Information

School this week has been filled with the sound of Christmas performances and classrooms have been busy with children making cards, decorations and calendars to bring home. Thank you to everyone who was able to come into school to support the children by attending the wonderful performances this week. The children sang and performed with such confidence and enthusiasm and it was lovely to see so many of you in school.

Information for families – Food Banks in Wolverhampton

We have been asked to share this webpage with families ahead of the Christmas holidays. The webpage contains information about food banks in Wolverhampton. More details can be found on Class Dojo.

https://www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/benefits/social-security-benefits/food-banks-and-soup-kitchens

Reception places for September 2023

Please be aware that you can now apply for your child to join Reception next year if they were born between 1 September 2018 and 31 August 2019. School applications must be made by **15 January 2023**. You can apply via The City of Wolverhampton Parents Portal at www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/admissions

Woden Attendance

Please ensure your child attends school regularly unless ill. The Government's attendance target is still at least 96%. Please contact our school Attendance Officer if you require any further information.

Any absences <u>must</u> be reported to the <u>school office</u>. (Tel: 01902 558880)

Attendance for last week across school was as follows:

Year 1 98% Year 4 95.7% Year 2 93.1% Year 5 97% Year 3 95.4% Year 6 94.5%

Overall attendance in school was 95.6%. Well done to Classes 4 (99.3%) and 12 (99.3%) for winning the attendance award this week!

IMPORTANT DATES FOR SPRING TERM

BANK HOLIDAY: Monday 2nd January

School reopens on Tuesday 3rd January 2023

Spring Term dates 2023

- Term Time: Tuesday 3 January 2023 to Friday 17 February 2023
- Half term: Monday 20 February 2023 to Friday 24 February 2023
- Term Time: Monday 27 February 2023 to Friday 31 March 2023